
 
 

            November 2018
  

           3 YEAR OLD PROGRAM 
 
We hope everyone had fun on our school’s trip to the pumpkin patch.  Thank you for your donations to our Halloween 
party.  Your generosity is truly appreciated.  This month we will focus on the color blue and square shape.   
REMINDERS… 
*Please encourage your child to use the bathroom before coming to school.  This helps our day start so much 
  smoother. 
*Please bring a backpack and a change of clothes (including underwear, socks and shoes) in case of accidents 
  or spills.  This should remain in their backpack and be changed according to the season. 
*Please remember to pack a small, healthy snack and drink for your child each day.  Snack bags should be 
  labeled and placed above your child’s hook when you come in to school.  Please be aware that we have 
  children with allergies in our school, so we kindly ask that you do not pack any peanut or tree nut  
  products. 
*Kindly keep ill children home from school so germs are not shared. 
*Birthdays are celebrated monthly.  Cake, raisins and water will be provided for snack, so PARENTS DO NOT  
  NEED TO SEND SNACK IN ON THIS DAY.  Birthday children can bring in non-edible take home treats to hand  
  out to their classmates (optional). 
*Please dress your child appropriately for outdoor play.  Sneakers and closed-toe shoes are best for  
  playground safety!  We also recommend sending your child with a jacket or sweatshirt.  We try to go outside 
  each day, weather permitting.  In case of inclement weather, we will go upstairs to Memorial Hall for large 
  motor activities. 
MONTHLY NEWS… 
November 1 – Letter Uu is introduced.  The Scholastic Book Fair will take place this week. 
November 6 & 8 – Pajama Day will be November 6th.  Children should wear their pajamas to school and may also bring 
in a small stuffed animal as well as a pillow.  Please label all items with your child’s name.  Also, please do not send 
snack on Pajama Day, as we will be serving Teddy Grahams.  There will be No School on November 8th due to Teacher’s 
Convention. 
November 13 & 15 – Pow-Wow Prep: We will be busy getting ready for our Pow-Wow and discussing the Thanksgiving 
holiday.  Wear blue this week.  Birthday Day will be celebrated on November 13th.  Letter Ii is introduced.  Bookmobile 
will visit on November 15th. 
November 20 & 22 – Our Pow-Wow will be held on November 20th upstairs in Memorial Hall.  Children come to school 
at 9:00am and parent, family and friends return at 11:30am to watch the children perform fun songs and fingerplays for 
the Thanksgiving holiday.  No School on November 22nd in observance of the Thanksgiving holiday. 
November 27 & 29 – Friendships: Children will discuss the importance of friendships.  Letter Cc is introduced.  

HAPPY THANKSGIVING 
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